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ADDENDUM NO. 2 
 
DATE:  December 22, 2021 
FROM:  City of Grand Junction Purchasing Division 
TO:   All Offerors 
RE: Professional Engineering Services Consultant for Wastewater Treatment Plant 

Expansion Projects RFP-4972-22-DH 
 
Offerors responding to the above referenced solicitation are hereby instructed that the requirements 
have been clarified, modified, superseded and supplemented as to this date as hereinafter described. 
 
Please make note of the following clarifications: 
 

1.  Q.  I noticed that the December 16th Addendum provides a link to the wastewater plant’s 
process model, but the link actually directs to the WJE Geotechnical Report. I checked the 
other link on the addendum and it correctly references and directs to the WJE structural 
condition assessment report. The process model appears to be unavailable currently. 
 
A.  Please see attached link (Click here).  This is being provided in its native format in Biowin 
(.bwc) 
 

The original solicitation for the project noted above is amended as noted.  
 
All other conditions of subject remain the same. 
 
Respectfully, 

 
Duane Hoff Jr., Senior Buyer 
City of Grand Junction, Colorado 

http://trimview.gjcity.org/?=SOLDOC/23172
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